
As part of our World Book Day celebrations, homework this week will be a whole school reading 
challenge to encourage reading for pleasure in a fun and manageable way. 

Pupils are encouraged to complete as many of the activities as they can to reach our collective 
goal for the number of reading activities completed.   

If the pupils reach this goal they will have a special treat next week. 
The staff have decided on a goal and we will reveal it next week! 

Good Luck 
Suggested time for each activity is 10 minutes. 

 
Parents and pupils - please sign the bottom of the sheet to confirm that your child has completed 
the activities they have ticked.  If you have any photos of your child doing the activities, please 

email them to: 
enquiries@banton.n-lanark.sch.uk 

	

	

___________________________ 
has completed the activities ticked above. 

At least 10 minutes has been spent on each activity. 
 

Signed - ______________(parent)  ________________ (child) 


